
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/20/2010 4:51:30 PM 

'cfl@cpuc.ca.gov' (cfl@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Business and Consumer Electronics Savings 

Hi Cathy,

Here is the link to the PG&E Annual Report in EEGA:
http://eeqa2006.cpuc.ca.qov/DisplavAnnualReport.aspx?ID=6. When looking at the 2009 Annual Excel 
Report (ID 3967), Tab "Table 8" lists the savings for Consumer Electronics. It is under line 7.

One thing to note, it is reported that the Business and Consumer Electronics Program had 28.93 GWh 
and 2.34 MW. The numbers we reported in the Governor's Environmental and Economic Leadership 
Award are higher, because they include all of the savings that came from sales through December 
2009, but may not have been paid in 2009.

Don't hesitate to call me if you have trouble finding the data.

If you're interested, I'm happy to chat with you a bit about the program in general and give you some 
background on what PG&E has been doing in the electronics space and some of the impacts on the 
market we've seen.

Best regards,

Redacted

Program Manager 
PG&E - Customer Energy Efficiency 
Phone. Redacted 
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